EXHIBIT ]

(Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background)

The project is currently funded at $137,435. Based on cost estimates developed by Staff and pricing
obtained by external vendors, it has been determined the current budget of $137,435 is insufficient to
complete the revised scope. The revised budget will cover all design, construction, and unforeseen
conditions.



